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We	urge	the	NSW	government	to	adopt	the	IPART	recommendations	to	increase	
the	solar	feed	in	tariff.	
We	were	early	adopters	of	solar	power	primarily	for	environmental	reasons.		For	
us	the	growing	contribution	of	solar	production	to	the	grid	is	of	primary	
importance.	
For	this	reason	a	regulated	minimum	tariff	is	of	crucial	importance;it	encourages	
more	people	to	adopt	solar	production.	
We	believe	the	Government	must	regulate	the	tariff	to	ensure	that	retailers	offer	
it	at	a	fair	price.		To	leave	it	to	the	market	in	the	hope	that	competition	would	
achieve	a	better	result	is	naive	in	the	extreme.	
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